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AFFORDABLE CARE ACT

In accordance with the Federal Affordable Care Act, Governor Wentworth Regional
School District will offer health insurance to its employees. The employee will bear the
cost of purchasing said insurance unless stipulated otherwise in an applicable collective
bargaining agreement or employment contract.

The look back period for determining the hours of an employee shall be 12 months.
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